Note No: 6{OW§

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia presents its compliments to the
Embassy of Bulgaria in Belgrade and has the honour to forward, enclosed herewith, the letter from
the Minister of Agriculture and Environmental Protection of the Republic of Serbia, Prof. Dr.
Snezana Bogosavljevi¢ Boskovi¢ addressed to Bulgaria’s Minister of Environment and Waters
Ms. Ivelina Vasileva, informing her of possible participation in trans-border consultations on the

strategic environmental impact assessment of the Water Management Strategy in the territory of
the Republic of Serbia.

The Ministry has also the honour to transmit related documents on CD and to request the
Embassy to pass them, together with the aforementioned letter, to their high destination.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia avails itself of this opportunity
to renew to the Embassy of Bulgaria in Belgrade the assurances of its highest consideration.

Belgrade, 7 December 2015
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BULGARIA
MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT AND WATER
Minister, Ivelina Vassileva

22 Maria Louiza Blvd.
1000 Sofia

Subject: SEA procedure for the Water Management Strategy of the Territory of the
Republic of Serbia

Dear Ms. Minister,

Taking into consideration your letter no. 04-00-1974 dated August, 25 2015, regarding the
SEA procedure for the Water Management Strategy of the Territory of the Republic of
Serbia and the Environmental report of the Strategy, in accordance with provisions of the
Protocol on strategic environmental assessment to the UNECE Convention on
environmental impact assessment in a transboundary context, we are sending you the
documentation on the Water Management Strategy of the Territory of the Republic of
Serbia, respectively:

- The Report on Strategic Environmental Assessment of the Water Management
Strategy of the Territory of the Republic of Serbia;

- Draft Water Management Strategy of the Territory of the Republic of Serbia.

In order to ensure compliance with the provisions of the Protocol on strategic

environmental assessment to the UNECE Convention on environmental impact

assessment in a transboundary context, please send us your final point of view regarding

the submitted documents.

We are looking forward to your response in a deadline of four weeks from the date of
receipt of the present letter.

Sincerely Yours, .
_ MINISTER .| N

Professor Snezana Bbgosat(ljevi¢ Boskdvi¢, PH.D




